
 

    
Media Advisory       Wednesday, 18 May 2022 
 
To All Media  
 
LIMPOPO DSAC TO LAUNCH NETBALL FRIDAY IN PREPARATION FOR THE NETBALL 
WORLD CUP  
 
The Limpopo MEC for Sport, Arts and Culture, Ms. Thandi Moraka invites members of 

the media to attend the official launch of “Limpopo Netball Fridays’. The launch is 

implemented in collaboration with Netball SA, the Limpopo Sport Confederation, the 

Limpopo Academy of Sport and Limpopo Netball Federation and it is aimed at creating 

awareness and mobilise communities to support the forthcoming 2023 Netball World 

Cup. The initiative will further contribute to raising the profile of Netball as a sporting 

code in the country.  

 

The official launch of Limpopo Netball Friday is scheduled as follows:   

Date    :   20 May 2022 (Friday)  
  

Venue :   Polokwane Rugby Field, (Assembly Point at Olympic Towers) 
                 Polokwane Municipality, Capricorn District  

                           
Time :   09:00 (Parade from Olympic Towers to Polokwane Rugby Field)  
                   (Formal Programme starts @ 10:00 @ Rugby Field ) 

 

South Africa on behalf of the continent will host the 2023 Netball World Cup in Cape 

Town, Western Cape Province from July to August 2023. This comes after the Netball 

South Africa raised its hand to bid for hosting the prestigious World Class Event, now the 

country has an obligation to deliver the legacy project.  

 

For more info, please contact Mr. Lucky Tshilimandila 082 222 2930 or  

Jermina Kaka – 082 560 7197/ (015) 284-4321  

 

end. 


